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To all National Olympic Committees 

 
The President 
 

 

Lausanne, 23 August 2012 
Ref. No. 2012/jpy 
  

 

 

 
 

Dear President, 

 
On behalf of the IOC, I would like to thank you for the great contribution that your NOC 
made to the success of the Games of the XXX Olympiad. 
 
These Games will leave a great legacy for the Olympic Movement. 
 
Thanks to your hard work and dedication, the athletes of the 204 IOC-recognised NOCs in 
the world were able to compete together and to show their best during these two weeks of 
outstanding competitions. 
 
Thanks to your tireless efforts and the excellent relationship enjoyed between your NOC, 
the IOC and all institutions and partners of the Olympic Movement, I am convinced that the 
next Games will also be very successful. 
 
Dear President, I would like to thank you once more for your personal commitment and for 
the contribution of all your team towards the great success of the Olympic Games. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jacques ROGGE 
 


